
 

 

16 November 2021 

Dear Emrys 

Follow up questions after post-appointment scrutiny session on 4 November 2021 

Thank you for attending the post-appointment scrutiny session on 4 November 2021. We welcomed 

the opportunity to discuss your key priorities for the role and how you plan to address some of the 

longer term issues facing the health board. 

During the session, you agreed to write to the Committee to explain: 

How you intend to improve information sharing and communication with patients. 

How you will improve services for the local population in the Cwm Taf region, especially 

those who are hardest to reach, and generally have lower levels of fitness or experience 

poorer health outcomes. 

It would be helpful if you could provide us with this information by Monday 13 December 2021. 

Yours sincerely 

Russell George MS 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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